
Please stop infringing on the second amendment. Focus on keeping guns out of the hands of criminals, 
and keep guns in the hands of hard working patriotic Americans. I am an Oregonian, and I implore all my 
elected officials whom I work hard to support. Please vote no on HB-4005.  
 
Thank You! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Brandon Smith  
 


